We're on the highway
to health!

The Future of
, Healthy Eating and
‘Active Living in the Bush

/ Hosted by the Health Promotion Team,

Western NGW Local Health District

GOME ALONG AND JOIN US IN EXPLORING:

e Health into the Future

e Working with Communities
e Healthy Children becoming
HEALTHY EATING leﬂny Adults

ACTIVE LIVING . Gﬁfﬂl’\@ People Active

THURSDAY 7 NOVEMBER 2019

REGISTRATIONS AT 8.30AM FOR A 9.00AM START
Dubbo RSL Club Auditorium

Cnr Brisbane Street & Wingewarra Street Dubbo NSW 2830

Tickets are free from 123TIX. AWk | Health

Registrations close Thursday 30 October 2019 NSW | \WestemNSwW.



